

## NOTICE OF MEETING MONDAY, JANUARY 24, 2022 5:30 PM ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE

The Architectural Review Board will not convene at the City of Glendale Auditorium for this meeting but will meet via a Zoom webinar as listed below. As a precautionary measure to help prevent exposure and the spread of COVID-19, the Auditorium will not be open to the public. Members of the public may attend this meeting via Zoom webinar in one of the way below:

Computer: <a href="https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88045189905">https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88045189905</a>

**Telephone:** 1-312-626-6799

**Webinar ID:** 880 4518 9905

The City is taking extra precautionary measures to protect employees, residents, and elected officials during these challenging times and apologizes for any inconvenience the change in meeting format may cause.

- I. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER
- II. ROLL CALL
- III. <u>APPROVAL OF MINUTES: DECEMBER 13, 2021</u>
- IV. DISCUSSION: ARB GUIDELINES
- V. <u>MISCELLANEOUS</u>
- VI. <u>ADJOURNMENT</u>

Benjamin DeClue
City Administrator

POSTED: 5:00 PM, JANUARY 21, 2022